CITY OF WEST OKOBOJI
PLANNING AND ZONING MEETING
CITY HALL
August 22, 2019 – 6:30 p.m.
Presiding                           Glen Petersen
Members Present             Bill Carmichael, Doug Nielsen, Josh Miller
Member Absent
       Don Larson 
Others Present                 Derrick Miner, Toby Shine, Dan Hemphill, Eva Shine, Barb Lynch, Jim Thiesse
Chairman Petersen called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. Carmichael/Nielsen moved to adopt the agenda.  All ayes. Motion carried.
Carmichael/Miller moved to approve minutes from previous meeting 06/25/2019.  All ayes. Motion carried.

Mr. Shine started the discussion to re-zone his Second Addition General Development Plan from Agricultural to Commercial land. The continuation of commercial land use was discussed with no objections. It was considered that if these plans move forward that Outlot F would be deeded back to the city, to which the city could use however they see fit. Outlot F is the northern portion of the Shine Second Addition. Discussions arose about moving the present platted bike trail to the north end of Outlot F, which would begin at Jeppeson Road and ending just north of the West-O Brewery. Chairman Peterson informed Mr. Shine that the next step is to submit a request for re-zoning. 
Attached is the proposed plat of Shine’s Second Addition General Development Plan.

With nothing further to discuss Petersen adjourned the meeting at 7:04 P.M.
